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RAMS 5th of March 2024, Club Meeting Minutes 

Meeting Started @ 7:00pm with 20 members present, meets the Quorum requirement of 12 for business. 
Adjourned 7:21pm (21 minutes) 
New Members:  Douglas Spriggs 
Club Recognition: Message from President Howard Bass: 
1. Rod Stauffer donated all 50/50 winnings to the Club.  
  

Happy March 2024 Birthday to the following Pilots! 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Let us know if any Birthday was missed 

Prior Meeting Minutes: Unanimously Approved, Dave Hansen & Butch Pendergrass; motion to approve & second 

Treasurer Report: Unanimously Approved, Rod Stauffer & Butch Pendergrass; motion to approve & second 
    
Old Business:  

1. No Old Business Discussed 
New Business: 
1. Howard asked to rent a roller, and the club voted. John Welcome, Dave Hansen motion to approve & second, 

unanimously Approved 
2. Howard asked to contact Hunter Landscaping to spray the field for weeds. The club voted. John Welcome, 

Adam Miller motion to approve & second, unanimously Approved 
3. Howard asked to buy fertilizer, and the club voted. John Welcome, John Amsden motion to approve & second, 

unanimously Approved 
4. Adam requested ditch weed control, and the club voted. Adam Miller, Charlie Lasley motion to approve & 

second, unanimously Approved 
5. Ms. Doub, one of our lease holders passed away. Butch Pendergrass talked about buying the field himself 

before another buyer entered the picture “if” the property came up for sale. When asked if Butch would buy 
the land or would the club, Butch replied either way was fine with him. 

6. John Welcome discussed the NASA Event. He asked for someone else to step up and take over. 

Adjournment: Motion to close our March 2024 Meeting ---  John Welcome and Ken Kayser ---- motion to approve & 
second. Unanimously approved @ 7:21pm 

50/50 Drawing:  Winner, Winner! $66 total,  Rod Stauffer donated all to the Club! Thanks Rod! 

Respectfully Submitted Mike Holbrook 3/5/2024 


